Peter Dederich <peter_dederich@nps.gov>

From: Peter Dederich <peter_dederich@nps.gov>
Sent: Wed Nov 02 2016 19:04:13 GMT-0600 (MDT)
To: "Llewellyn, Joseph” <joseph_llewellyn@nps.gov>

Subject: Re: [E] Re: Yosemite National Park- Verizon Wireless Proposal(s)

Other than you, park staff should not be reviewing an application before it is complete and accepted. That's what starts the formal process.

There is an unseemly rush to get this reviewed, which we should be pushing back on. Verizon did not include this in its proposed projects, so it
was not part of the recent appraisal. We cannot issue a permit without that, and I'm not planning to request another appraisal any time soon. The

one we have took several months.

With 14 other YOSE permits in the works, this will be very low on my priority list.

Sent from my iPhone



